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*MEDIA ADVISORY*

AdventHealth Girls on the Run 5K hosted at Tanger Outlets Asheville, Dec. 15
Local non-profit celebrates the end of the Fall season Participants with a family-friendly 5K

ASHEVILLE, N.C. (Dec. 13, 2024) – Tanger Outlets Asheville and Girls on the Run WNC invite families, friends and runners to participate in the Girls on the Run Fall Season Celebratory 5K on Sunday, Dec. 15, sponsored by Advent Health and hosted at Tanger Asheville. The fun-filled family event aims to promote health, fitness and empowerment for young girls in the community. Girls on the Run Western North Carolina is a non-profit organization that inspires young girls to be confident and healthy through an interactive curriculum that incorporates running. Alongside the 5K race, participants will have the opportunity to enjoy a DJ, happy hair stations, bib decorating, photo booth and more. Community runners who wish to support Girls on the Run programs are welcome to participate. The event is a positive, kid-centric story opportunity with interview opportunities with participants and GOTR staff available. 

WHAT: 		Girls on the Run 5K Community Walk/Run supporting Girls on the Run WNC 

WHEN: 	Sunday, Dec. 15 
8 – 11 a.m. 
runners take off at 9:30 a.m.

WHERE: 	Tanger Asheville 
5K Village Located in the parking lot of the Nike Entrance 
800 Brevard Road 
Asheville, NC 28806 

HOW: 	For more information or to register for the race, please visit Girls on the Run 5K Registration. 
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